HB 1242 support

In a nation where I am seeing parental rights not being held with such high esteem as in
generations before, It is my honor and privileged to support BILL HB 1242. Although there are a
few components to this bill, I would like to elaborate on the freedom of education. I am a mom
who is blessed to be home and school my children. Not only is it a beautiful thing to watch them
grow and learn, I have a huge part in seeing the fruit of my labor in their education. To me, there
is no greater gift than that. I am able to be present every step of their little lives. With the rate of
childhood depression, suicide, and the need to be seen, known and wanted is at such an all-time
high, having the right to educate my children is something I would choose time and time again.
So thank you for letting my voice be heard through this letter, and may you do what is right in
continuing to protect the sacred right of parents and child rearing through bill HB 1242.

Sincerely,
Krista-lynn Epperley



